
August 23, 1966 

Dear Mr .. Martin, 

We were sorry, you could not be with us this year 
at the Annual Meeting of the Eagle Lake Property Owner's 
Association. As you probably have already heard, you were 
elected again to the office of Treasurer. 

I am enclosing my list of expenses for the years 1964-
1965, and 1965-1966. Mrs. F. E. Thomson will be taking over 
my duties as Secretary of the association. for the coming 
year. 

Sincerely yours, 

~cfJ~ 
(Mrs.) Esther J. Herbst 
RD iH, Box 90D 
6 Church Road 
Albany, New York 12203 


